
Sunday, January 3, 2021 

 

Parents,  

Happy New Year LIONS!! As we transition to the start of the next semester 

there are a few items I want to share with you.  

 

The MOST important is students will NOT return until Wednesday, January 6th. 

Staff will be in the building on Monday and Tuesday preparing for the return 

on in person classes.  

 

1. Students MUST check in each day. Parents can sign in the  Infinite Campus 

system and check their child in or a simple HERE to the teacher on Class Dojo. 

If these methods are not completed, students WILL be marked absent.  

 

2. Students who did not have an opportunity to complete all their work will 

need to work in them Monday and Tuesday. Students will have the opportuni-

ty Wednesday-Friday when they return to continue completing missing assign-

ments. If students do not get these assignments completed they WILL receive 

an "M" in the grade book. It is our goal this does NOT happen as we are 

providing multiple opportunities for assignments to be completed.  

 

3. Students who checked out devices will need to have them returned Mon-

day from 9a-3p and Tuesday from 10a-5p. Each device must go through a 

sterilizing process before they can be returned to the classroom. When return-

ing the device, please have the charging cord and the device charged so it 

can be checked and reconnected to the CCPS technology system.   

 

4. Students are still required to wear a mask. If they are in need of a mask for 

the day, a disposable one will be provided.  

 

5. Report cards will go out Friday, January 15th. This is a change from the origi-

nal date to allow students the opportunity to make up missing assignments.  

 

If you have questions, please let me know. MLK is excited to welcome stu-

dents back WEDNESDAY for in person classes!  

 

Carrie Caples, MLK Principal 
 


